
Ravelston Park – Representation 029 

From: Bolyn Moeun <REDACTED> 
Sent: 12 April 2022 16:57 
To: Commercial Property <Commercial.Property@edinburgh.gov.uk> 
Subject: Ravelston Park Pavilion 
 
To Whom It May Concern, 
 
I am writing with regards to the above property and the application for an asset transfer from 
Edinburgh City Council to The Blackhall Community Trust. As a local resident, I am fully supportive of 
this move. The nursery is core to the community, and improvements to the space are desperately 
needed.  
 
Both of my children attended the nursery and it played a key role in their early learning years and 
transition to primary school, but the size of the current building is not adequate. I also feel that 
Blackhall as a whole would hugely benefit from a local community hub as it lacks any such facility at 
present.  
 
Ravelston Park is a big area and there is sufficient room for the nursery to expand without causing 
any significant imposition to other users of the park. Most importantly, the expansion is an 
investment in early years education and for the greater good of the community. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Mrs Bolyn Alexander  
 
REDACTED 
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